Keeping Saie Cnline

The Department for Education have recommended the

following sites to help parents keep their children safe

online.

If you need further support or advice, please do not hes-

itate to contact us at school.

Internet matters - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online

London Grid for Learning - for support for parents and carers to keep their children

safe online

MNet-aware - for support for parents and careers from the NSPCC

Parent info - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online

Thinkuknow - for advice from the National Crime Agency to stay safe online

UK Safer Internet Centre - advice for parents and carers

The department encourages schools and colleges to share this support with parents

and carers.



